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TEACHING YORUBA AS A SECOND AND A FOREIGN LANGUAGE: TWO-
DAY INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP

The University of Ibadan’s Yoruba Language Centre (YLC) is organising a two-
day International Workshop on the teaching of Yoruba as a second and a foreign
language from May 10 to May 11, 2016. The venue is the Centre’s Seminar
Room and the time is 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. each day.

The Workshop is aimed at equipping the participants with current and recent
global practice in the field of Language Teaching focusing on Interpersonal,
Interpretative and Presentational Mode of Communication, Curriculum
Development, Lesson Planning, Class Control and Management, Evaluation, and
other Best Principles of Effective Language Teaching.

The participants are drawn primarily from the Postgraduate Students of the
Department of Linguistics and African Languages to serve as Instructors,
Language Partners/Conversation Assistants and Tour Guides for YLC’s
Fulbright-Hays Intensive Advanced Yoruba Group Project Abroad (GPA)
programme from June to August, 2016. Other interested participants are also
very welcome.

The Resource Persons are KazeemKehindeSanuth of the Department of African
Languages and Literature and the Department of Second Language Acquisition,
University of Wisconsin — Madison, USA and Clement Odoje of the Department
of Linguistics and African Languages, University of Ibadan, Ibadan, Nigeria. The
host is Professor KolaOwolabi, Director, Yoruba Language Centre.

Please feel free to contact the following numbers if you have any questions:
08034018445; 08032387999.

Thank you.
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